
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

7. HOON HAY ROAD : PROPOSED CYCLE LANES 
 
 The Board’s comments were sought, for the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee, on the 

proposal to install cycle and pedestrian facilities in Hoon Hay Road, between Halswell Road and 
Mathers Road. 

 
 In July 2003 the Board agreed that the publicity pamphlet for the proposal be approved for distribution. 
 
 The community feedback had been very positive (only 14% were against the proposal as it stood.) 
 
 The Board agreed to support the Hoon Hay Board proposal, subject to staff reviewing the legality of 

the cycle lanes being directed onto Curletts Road. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


